
From: Simon Stiles
To: West Burton Solar Project
Cc: cottamsolarproject@planninginspecrtorate.gov.uk
Subject: Cottom Solar Project and West Burton Solar Project
Date: 13 August 2023 11:32:15

Dear Sir

it is with much disquiet that I have learned the two enquiries, as above, are to run concurrently.  

I believe that the 4 local solar projects are exploiting a loop hole in the law and the regulations by which
you must work, to circumvent a proper consideration by yourself of the impact of the one massive
project. Having to accept that this is the case, I had understood that the four projects would be examined
in due time, separately, in order to give we villagers who are effected by the development a proper
chance to engage in each process.  For those of us who have never been involved in planning decisions
this is a remarkably complicated process and trying to keep up with two which are to run concurrently is
at best extremely unfair.  

Please will you reconsider the timings of each enquiry or consider all three as a whole in order to give
we lay people a chance to understand the process.

Yours faithfully

Simon NS Stiles
(Glentworth)
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